
I hope this newsletter finds everyone in our Burton Agnes Family, whether they are at 
home or at school, healthy and well. 

This week we welcomed back to school our Year 6 pupils. Mrs Kemp and the staff sup-
porting the Year 6 bubble have been very pleased with the way the children have 
come back to school and have followed the guidelines that we have in place to help 

keep everyone 
healthy and 
safe.    

 

 I am immensely 
proud of all of 
the children in 
school regarding 
how well they 
have adapted to 
the changes 
that are cur-
rently running in 
place and I am 

ever grateful to the staff and you as parents for supporting this both at home and in 
school. 

Now that lockdown is starting to ease a little we still need to be mindful of our ac-
tions.  Whilst the government are starting to ease the 2 m restrictions from 4th of July 
as a school we are still following the 2m guidelines as recommended by the Local au-
thority to ensure safety of all.  We continue to ask parents that if they are sending 
their children to school that they follow this guidance at home in order to keep our 
pupils, staff and families as safe as we possibly can. 

With the year 6 pupils back in school, drop off and collections have become a little 
busier.  Please can we ask that you do not arrive too early for your bubble to go in.  
We currently have children lining up before their bubble is due to go in which is caus-
ing congestion problems.   We have put out some new markings on the pavement if 
you are parking down the hill past the bus space so that you don’t have to walk past  
the other line , allowing for social distancing.   

If you have passed the time for your bubble to go in, please can you join the back of 
the queue.  If there is an exceptional occasion when, due to unforeseen circumstanc-
es, a parent is late for drop-off, parents will need to wait in a socially distanced queue 
at the main school entrance door until a member of staff is available to receive a child 
and escort them to their classroom base. If a parent is late at the end of the school 
day, children will be taken back to their group ‘bubble’ classroom base. Parents will 
then need to wait in a socially distanced queue at the main school entrance door until 
a member of staff is able to escort a child from their classroom to the school en-
trance.  

Keeping in touch 
This week and last Mrs Grainger, Mrs Kemp and I have been getting in touch with 
families who still have children at home.  It has been lovely to hear how you are all 
doing and to chat to the children and hear all of their news.  If we have not been able 
to get hold of you yet we will keep trying!  You all continue to do a fabulous job in 
these extreme circumstance.  Many many thanks to you all and to the children too. 

A note from Mrs. Jameson 
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Well done to all of the children that took part in the bake off.  The challenge was to create a sweet treat to 
celebrate our NHS heroes.  Take a look at these delicious entries.   

 



Work from home 

It is always lovely to hear and see what you have been doing at home. Keep sending your photos in to  

Burtonagnes.head.primary@eastriding.gov.uk.   

This week Felicity has been very proud of her seaside senses poem and William shared his cabbage experiment in 

science with us.  All these activities are from the home learning planning.  Well done. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reading Books 

One or two parents have asked if they can have some reading books from school.  As much as we would love to be 

sending books home, unfortunately were are not allowed to at present.  If you haven't already, please take  a look 

at the sitesbelow. 

Oxford owl – website with lots of educational games and reading books – you need to register and set up a log in. 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk 

Reading eggs- register for free trail and 2 weeks free reading resources. 

https://readingeggs.co.uk/ 

Reading activities 

https://www.weareteachers.com 

https://www.allyoucanbooks.com   —free 30 days 

Don’t forget, books become our favourites by reading them again and again.  So have a look through what you 

have at home and dig out some old treasures. 

Email changes 

Please note that Mrs Grainger and Mrs Lee have new email address.  Please use  

gemma.grainger@burtonagnesprimaryschool.co.uk and rebecca.lee@burtonagnesprimaryschool.co.uk 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk
https://readingeggs.co.uk/
https://www.weareteachers.com


Here is the next Burton Agnes Challenge for you all.   

Please send your photos to burtonagnes.head.primary@eastriding.gov.uk.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Create a den, big enough to fit you in.  You 
can make it out of anything  

(but ask permission first!) 

 

Good luck and enjoy the challenge 
 

 

 

 

 


